
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

08.09.2020 

 

Forthnet S.A.  

 

Following its announcement on 2 September 2020 regarding the expected closing of the 

transaction between National Bank of Greece, Alpha Bank, Piraeus Bank and Attica 

Bank (the “Sellers” and, each, a “Seller”) and United Group (the “Purchaser” and, 

together with the Sellers, the “Contracting Parties”), Forthnet S.A. has been further 

informed by the Purchaser that “the closing took place earlier today, 8 September 2020, 

as scheduled and as previously announced”.  

 

The present announcement is published in accordance with art. 17 of Regulation (EU) 

596/2014 for market abuse (MAR) and para. 4.1.3.6. of the Athens Stock Exchange 

Regulation, as it stands. 

 


